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Temporary suspension of Identification Services Bureau self-service 

station at Seac Pai Van in Coloane this Friday 

The Identification Services Bureau (DSI) will conduct maintenance at 

the self-service station at Seac Pai Van in Coloane (located at Avenida da 

Harmonia, Edifício Ip Heng, Block Ⅲ, R/C – F, Coloane) on 27
th
 August 

2021 (Friday) from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m., and all self-services will be suspended 

at that time. Residents in that district who need to use self-services can 

proceed to the 6
th
 Floor of Seac Pai Van Community Complex at Avenida 

de Vale das Borboletas. DSI are sorry for any inconvenience caused. 

DSI self-service station will resume normal after the above-mentioned 

maintenance works have finished. 

Details about the function and location of self-service kiosks, please 

refer to DSI’s website (www.dsi.gov.mo). 

For enquiries, please call DSI hotline (2837-0777 or 2837-0888) or 

email to info@dsi.gov.mo. 

http://www.dsi.gov.mo/

